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Temporary 3-week suspension of OPAP stores and Play Gaming Halls operations 
 
On 5 November 2020, the Greek Government announced a nationwide lockdown, aiming to 
contain the spread of the coronavirus. As a result and following the publication of the Joint 
Ministerial Decision, a temporary suspension of business activity for a series of sectors, is 
imposed from Saturday 7 November, until Monday 30 November 2020, including OPAP stores, 
PLAY gaming halls across Greece, street vendors distributing Hellenic Lotteries’ products 
(Scratch and Passive lotteries) as well as the horseracing facility at Markopoulo. 
 
During this period, the company’s gaming activities will continue to operate online, offering 
an extended range of products (sports betting, Tzoker, virtual games, and casino). At the same 
time, the full range of Stoiximan’s products is available through its own platforms.  
 
The health and safety of our employees, partners and customers remains key priority for 
OPAP. On that front, OPAP fully complies with the authorities’ decisions and guidelines for 
safeguarding public health.    
 
The company will further update on the Covid-19 related measures and respective impact 
along with its Q3’2020 financial results announcement on 25 November and subsequent 
investors call on 26 November 2020. 
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